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Welcome to the Wheaton Swim Club.  Our team is a member of USA Swimming 
and Illinois Swimming, Inc (ISI).  The team is designed as a stepping stone 
process, providing for swimmers of all ages and abilities.  In our younger groups, 
stroke technique and fostering a love of the sport are the primary focus.  As 
swimmers progress through the program, physical conditioning is added to their 
daily routine.  Our goal is to provide for all members of the community who have 
a desire to swim. 
 
The coaching staff of the Wheaton Swim Club is one of the finest and most 
experienced in the country.  The three full time coaches all have experience 
coaching at the collegiate, club, and high school level, and have all been head 
coaches at some point in their careers.  Additionally, most of our assistant 
coaches also have head-coaching experience, while many of them also competed 
at the collegiate level or elite age-group level.  For more information on our 
coaches, please see our Coaches’ Bio page of our team website. 
 
Please remember that good communication is essential to any successful 
organization.  The coaching staff strives to be available to parents and 
swimmers.  Please do not hesitate to call or email us at any time, and we will get 
back to you as soon as possible. 
 
Our goal is not just to coach swimmers, but to help young people develop into 
well-rounded individuals.  While stroke technique and training are important, we 
are more concerned with the life lessons that swimmers will take with them.  We 
need your help as parents to help reinforce such principles as sportsmanship, 
dedication, and respect in all of our swimmers. 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting season, and are glad you are a part of the 
Team. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Your Coaching Staff 


